Transmttal No: 90 LCM 79
Date: June 1, 1990

Di vi sion: Medical Assistance

TO Local District Comm ssioners

SUBJECT: Duplicate Medicaid Cases

ATTACHMENTS:  NONE

The Division of Medical Assistance is concerned with the identification and
elimnation of duplicate identification cards carried on the WS system In
an effort to address this problema nonthly recipient conputer report wll
be sent to your agency each nonth listing recipients who are eligible for
Medi cal Assistance and are in receipt of nore than one client identification
nunber. If a potential match is nade for recipients in tw or nore
counties, that recipient's data will appear on each counties' report. These
reports will be sent to you comencing July 1, 1990.

In order to assure that good comunication avenues exi st between the |oca
soci al services district and the State, it will be necessary for you to
appoint a contact person for your agency who will interface with a State
coor di nat or.

Pl ease submt the nanme of your designated contact person either in witing
or by tel ephone to:

M. CGerard F. Nelligan

Medi cal Assi stance Specialist |11

New York State Departnent of Social Services
Di vi si on of Medical Assistance

40 North Pearl Street

Al bany, New York 12243-001

Tel ephone:  1-800-342-3715, Extension 3-5989

It is inmportant that the nane of the contact person be submtted by June 29,
1990.
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The | ocal district contact person wll be provided with information
regardi ng social service district interface with the first report.

Thank you in advance for your pronpt attention to this matter.

Jo- Ann A. Costantino
Deputy Conmi ssi oner
Di vi sion of Medical Assistance



